
  

 

  
 

BeiGene (BGDY260) Public Offering: Informative Notice 
 

02 August 2018 

In relation to the public offering of BeiGene in Hong Kong, FTSE Russell confirms it will not be screened 
for IPO fast entry as BeiGene ADS (N Shares) (BYYWPW6, China) is already a Small Cap constituent of 
the FTSE Global Equity Index Series. BeiGene (BGDY260) will be screened in the next semi-annual review 

(March 2019) for index eligibility and nationality. It will be added to the index if it passes all index 
eligibility criteria and BeiGene ADS (N Shares) will then be removed from indices. 
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